
SELECTMEN’S MINUTES 
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 10, 2014 

 
The meeting started at 3:00 p.m. Present were Selectman Bussiere, Selectman Malloy, 
Selectman Hatch, Chairman Clark, Administrator Scruton and Clerk McNeil.  
Selectman Gaudiello was absent. 
 
The Board signed the appointment of Robert Hackett to the Advisory Budget 
Committee for one year. 
 
Private Road Agreements for Rocky Point Road – Gannon and McCoy.  Selectman 
Bussiere moved to waive the 14 day abutter notification as homes already exist on 
these lots and this section of road is paved, seconded by Selectman Hatch.  It was 
unanimously voted in the affirmative. 
 
Selectman Hatch moved to sign the Private Road Agreement for Keith and Lynne 
Gannon and Charles McCoy, seconded by Selectman Bussiere.  It was unanimously 
voted in the affirmative.  
 
The Board discussed how to notify the community regarding the proposed new town 
office.  There will be a public meeting on the proposal on Saturday, October 18th. 
There was discussion regarding a mass mailing, a press release, information of the 
website etc.  Jason Lacombe will be asked to add a proposed library to the plan.  
Selectman Bussiere moved to authorize Administrator Scruton to do the EDD, 
seconded by Selectman Hatch.  It was unanimously voted in the affirmative.  
 
There was discussion on various Planning Board issues. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 3:40 p.m.  


